
Notice of Public Hearing
On Increasing Property Taxes

Due to Increasing Property Values

Notice is hereby given that the Township Board of the Charter Township of White Lake, Oakland
County, Michigan, will meet at a Regular Board meeting on the 19th day of August, 2025 at 6:30 p.m.,

at the Township Annex, located at 7527 Highland Road, White Lake Township, Michigan 48383, to
hold a Public Hearing on a proposed decrease of .0718 mills in the operating tax millage rate to be

levied in 2025.

If adopted, the proposed reduction in millage will increase operating revenues from ad valorem property

taxes approximately 4.0% over such revenues generated in 2025. This increase is due to the estimated

increase in Taxable Value for 2025 of 4.6%.

Persons needing assistance or aid to attend the meeting should contact the White Lake Clerk's Office by

writing or calling 248-698-3300 ext. 7 at least 5 days prior to the meeting.

The taxing unit publishing this notice, and identified below, has complete authority to establish the
number of mills to be levied from within its authorized millage rate.

This notice is published by:
The Charter Township of White Lake
7525 Highland Rd.
White Lake, MI 48383
248-698-3300


